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From: BT Internet 

Sent: 20 September 2017 19:55

To: LocalPlan

Subject: Telford & Wrekin Local Plan

Categories:

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

I am writing in support of the Inspectors proposed revision to the Local Plan regarding the need for the line of the 

Shrewsbury & Newport Canals  to be protected to prevent potential encroachment from future development. I also 

feel the restoration of the canals will create an enormous tourism asset to the town and provide a “green lung” in 

the midst of all the housing developments planned for the town now and in the future 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Derek Hillaby 
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